
 

 

 

 

 

 

<Organization Letterhead> 

 

<Date> 

 

The Honorable Evan Low 
Assemblymember, 28th District 
State Capitol, Room 2175  

Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

RE: AB 1887 (Low) – SUPPORT 
 

Dear Assemblymember Low, 

 

<Organization name> is pleased to support your AB 1887, which would prohibit state 

agencies and the Legislature from approving state funded or sponsored travel to a state 

that, after June 26, 2015, has enacted a law that voids or repeals existing state or local 

protections against discrimination on the basis of sexual orientation, gender identity, or 

gender expression, or has enacted a law that authorizes or requires discrimination against 

same-sex couples or their families on these bases. Exempted from the law is travel that is 

necessary to enforce state law, that is required by existing contracts, or that is necessary 

to protect public health, welfare, or safety. <Add a sentence about your organization> 

 

In direct response to the Supreme Court’s decision in Obergefell v. Hodges, there are bills 

pending in state legislatures across the country that are designed to allow discrimination 

against LGBT people in virtually all aspects of their lives. For example, the North 

Carolina legislature convened in a special session solely to prevent Charlotte’s LGBT 

non-discrimination ordinance from taking effect. The sweeping piece of legislation 

passed as a result of that session targeted transgender people in particular, voided 

Charlotte’s city ordinance, and would prevent any similar ordinance from being enacted 

in the future. The Governor of North Carolina signed the bill on March 23, 2016. A 

similar bill that would expressly permit discrimination against transgender people was 

signed into law in Mississippi on April 5, and yet another bill was recently vetoed in 

Virginia. 

 

As states like North Carolina and Mississippi seek to target and jeopardize the lives of 

their LGBT citizens, others have just as forcefully opposed these efforts. Businesses, 

cities, and other states are taking a firm stand against this dangerous scapegoating of and 

backlash against LGBT people and their families. AB 1887 would ensure that California 

is part of that nationwide effort. 

 

California is a national leader when it comes to protecting the rights of its LGBT citizens 

and their families. The laws AB 1887 addresses are completely out of step with 

California’s values and laws. As some state legislatures around the country choose to 
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target and harm LGBT people and their families, it is imperative that California denounce 

those actions publicly and financially. 

 

For these reasons, <Organization> supports AB 1887. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

<Name and Title> 


